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Tuesday 23™ March 2022

Kia Ora

Dear Rotary Club of Timaru,

On behalf of the CPlay committee and our wider community, | wish to extend our heartfelt
thanks and appreciation for your very generous donation of $30,000 in support of our
project, the upgrade/refurbishment of the Caroline Bay Playground. What an incredible
person Bill Mackay is to leave such a fantastic legacy that affects so many people.

This project is only possible with the support of our community and businesses, like yourself,
who are helping us achieve our goal of creating an amazing community play space for all ages
and abilities to enjoy. We cannot wait to see children enjoying themselves in this play space.

Thank you once again for your generosity.

Kind regards,

Alice Brice

CPlay Grant Liaison Manager
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